
 
 

 

 

23rd November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Y11 Hospitality and Catering trips to Scarborough TEC 

As part of your child’s WJEC Hospitality and Catering course, they are required to complete a practical examination. 

As you will be aware we no longer have access to our food practical rooms. Therefore, we have arranged for our 

students to visit Scarborough TEC on several dates to complete a series of skills and to practice a selection of dishes. 

These dates are as follows. 

Tuesday 5th December 2023-Skills Day 

Tuesday 12th December 2023-Trail individual dishes 

Tuesday 19th December 2023-Trial individual dishes 

Tuesday 4th March 2023-Practical Exam Group 1 

Tuesday 11th March 2023-Practical Exam Group 2 

We will be travelling by coach and intend to leave school at 8:30am on each day and return to school by 2:15pm. 

Students will need to be in full school uniform.  

For your child to be able to attend, please can you complete and return the medical form by Thursday 30th 

November 2023. The medical forms were issued to students this week, they need to be handed into the school 

reception. 

As a school we are continuing to put pressure on Exam Boards to further support us with mitigating circumstances 

for course work.  

If you require any further information, please contact Mrs Adderley or Mr Philliskirk.  

Yours faithfully,  

Mrs Adderley 

Assistant Headteacher 


